Parent Association of Middle School 936 The School of Performing & Visual Arts

Donna Nastasi, Principal I.A.

www.ms936artsoff3rd.org

Stephen Kline, Co-President Lara Bianchi, Recording Secretary Olga Serno, Co-President Ana Assante, Treasurer

M.S. 936 PTA

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Welcome to MS 936! Thank you to our dedicated parents/guardians and thank you to our teachers who work tirelessly to make sure that all students have the tools they need for academic success in a warm and spirit-filled environment!

All parents/guardians are automatically members of the PTA. The PTA typically spends approximately **\$200** per student per year. In order to continue these expenditures and more we need your help both financially and through volunteering. We ask all parents to support us financially to the degree that they are able. This year our goal is to have as many families as possible show their support and school spirit by contributing **\$10** in dues. Please note that no contribution is mandatory and any amount you choose to give is welcome and will make a difference.

So please join our team! This year, due to Covid 19, donations can only be made online at M.S.936 PTA Paypal.

Additionally, please join our Facebook page in order to keep abreast of all PTA and schoolwide activities. You can also reach us via email at ms936pta@gmail.com.

We hope to see all of you at our monthly PTA meetings and we thank you in advance for your financial contributions and volunteering your time!

Sincerely,

Stephen Kline/Olga Serno (Presidents)

Ana Assante (Treasurer)

Lara Bianchi (Recording Secretary)